
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 

NORTHWEST DRINKING WATER REGIONAL OPERATIONS 

20425 72nd Avenue South, Suite 310, Kent Washington 98032-2388 

June 18, 2013 

ROBERT YORK 
PORT OF SEATTLE/SEATAC AIRPORT 
PO BOX 68727 
SEATTLE WA 98168-0727 

Subject: 

Dear Mr. York: 

Port of Seattle/SeaTac Airport Water System (ID# 03182D) 
King County 
2013 Routine Sanitary Survey 

This letter is in follow up to my inspection of the Port of Seattle/SeaTac water system on June 13, 
2013. My inspection was part of the Department's routine sanitary survey program. The purpose of 
this program is to inspect water system facilities and their O & M programs to ensure compliance 
with drinking water regulations and to help ensure that safe and reliable water is delivered to users. 
appreciate the time spent by you, Paul Price, Cody Smullin, Tom Banomi, and Michael Smith 
discussing operational practices and showing me the water system. The SeaTac Water System 
appears to be very well operated and maintained, keep up the good work. 

A copy of my inspection summary is enclosed, please check it for accuracy. All of the items listed in 
the recommendation/directives section of the summary should be addressed by the water system. 

The Drinking Water Regulations require that all Group A public water systems have a sanitary 
survey every 5 years. In order to receive credit for the survey, a sanitary survey fee must be paid. 
Enclosed is an invoice for $1020. Please remit your complete payment in the form of a check or 
money order within thirty days of the date of this letter to: DOH, Revenue Section, P.O. Box 1099, 
Olympia, WA 98507-1099. 

Once again thank you for your time, if you have any questions please call me in Kent at (253) 395-
6767. 

Sincerely, 

(!�-for 
Steve Deem, PE 
Regional Engineer 
NW Drinking Water Operations 

Enclosures 

Cc: King County Health 
Paige Igoe, DOH 
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